
THE DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY IN COLLEGE OF HUMAN SCIENCES IN UNISA

HISTORIANS IN

CONVERSATION

Dear Colleague, 

You are invited to participate in our quarterly seminar series dubbed,

‘Historians in Conversation’. The seminar series will engage young and

emerging scholars in robust conversations on their current research, topics,

and themes. Sign up today if you would like to be included in our mailing

list, and if you would like to present a paper/synopsis of your current

research.

If you would like more information, please contact one of the following

departmental representatives:

Ms. Sibusisiwe Nxongo (enxongs@unisa.ac.za)

If you are an undergrad, Honors, or MA student please contact: Mr. S’fiso

Jiyane (Jiyanis@unisa.ac.za) 

CLICK THE LINK TO ACCESS SIGN-UP FORM

mailto:enxongs@unisa.ac.za
mailto:Jiyanis@unisa.ac.za
https://forms.gle/3J6LiKnCs5eNKeQh7
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